
	
	West Tisbury

Emergency Management


Memo

To:
Bob Nadeau, MEMA Region II Manager

From:
Judith Sibert, West Tisbury Emergency Management Director

CC:
Chuck Cotnoir, Dukes County Emergency Management Director

Date:
8/3/2005
Re:
Cape Cod Emergency Traffic Plan

The Town of West Tisbury would like to be included in the Cape Cod Emergency Traffic Plan. Visitors to my town may wish to leave the Island in the face of a hurricane. They may attempt to do this at a time when traffic over the bridges is such that they cannot get off the Cape before the storm hits. This could put additional strain on Cape resources and possibly put these people in danger. I would like to see a mechanism put in place whereby our County Emergency Management Director is kept informed of Cape traffic conditions during a weather emergency. He in turn can inform the local Island Emergency Management Directors. The local Directors will initiate a public information campaign so Island visitors can make knowledgeable decisions. 

Additionally I would like to ask that this system be tested during the up-coming exercise.

Thank you,

Judith Sibert
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